
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 11th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Possible Phased Return to School 

 

You will, no doubt, have heard the news yesterday that the Government are planning a possible phased 

return to school, initially for Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 children, subject to certain criteria being 

fulfilled.   

 

At present we have no more information than you on this, but we have been reassured that further 

details, from the Department for Education, are expected.  

 

As you can imagine, the leadership across our Federation will be making plans that will be shared with 

you once the phased return is confirmed.  

 

Please be assured that the welfare of pupils, parents and staff will be at the centre of our planning and 

provision. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Rabson Stark (Chair of Governors) 

Mr G Sullivan (Headteacher, Blackboys CE Primary School)  

Mrs L Pestell (Headteacher, Framfield CE Primary School) 
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